
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The GHS CHAT is the consumer-driven newsletter for  
Genesee Health System   

  
 Do you like to write articles? 
 Do you have something to say? 
 Do you like to find out helpful information? 

 
 
The GHS CHAT is a newsletter published quarterly through Customer 

Services.  We are always looking for consumers to help put this 
newsletter together and help decide what information readers want 

to know. 
 

If you want to be a part of this great publication,  
Contact Customer services for more information & to sign up! 

 

Customer Services Department 
(Phone) 810-257-3705      (TTY) 810-257-1346 

Open Monday - Friday from 8am to 5pm 
Interpreter Services Available at no cost to you 

 


